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E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk
Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

20™ January 2017
Dear Parents
Weekly Newsletter
, : |
| %_%3 e Dates for your Diary
m

School Photo Reminder — 24'™ January

Just to remind you that the individual and sibling school photos are being taken next
Tuesday 24™ during the school day.

Book Fair Week — 30" January — 3™ February

St Mary’s will be holding the next Book Fair during the week beginning 30™ January,
please pop in and visit the Book Fair during drop off or pick up times during this week.

Parent’s Information Sessions for Y1, Y2, Y3 and Y4 - 31* J anuary

. . You should have received a separate letter regarding these sessions and the timings for
Eco-Schools Tuesday 31% January

Sijver fward
Parent’s Evenings — 6™ and 8" February
We will be having Parent’s Evenings over two nights on Monday 6™ February between

5.00 and 7.30 pm and Wednesday 8™ February between 3.30 and 5.30 pm. More
information will come out separately concerning these evenings.

Mass at St Mary’s - Wednesday 1% February

We will be holding Mass at St Mary’s on Wednesday 1* February at 9.10 am, parents
are warmly welcome to join us. '

PTA Meeting — 1* February

The next PTA meeting is on Wednesday 1* February at 6.00 pm

Reception Class Dance Festival - 3™ February

On Friday 3™ February there is a Dance Festival for Reception Classes in the DASP
area at Dorchester Middle School that our Reception Class will be attending. It is

running between 9.30 until 11.00 am and parents are welcome to attend if they would
like to. More information will come out separately to Reception Class parents.
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Valentine’s Disco — Thursday 9" February

The PTA are organising a Valentine’s Disco at St Mary’s on Thursday 9" February,
more information will come out in the near future.

Fireworks Evening — 3™ March
The PTA are running a family firework evening at St Mary’s on Friday 3" March.

Gates will open at 6.30 pm. We hope you will ali be able to make this evening and
further information will come out nearer the time.

Scheol Website
Please remember that all the letters that go out are uploaded to the school website under

News and under the month that we are currently in i.e. January 2017. The website
address is hitp://www.stmarysdorchester. dorset.sch.uk/website

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely
@" (e ——~

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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